
CHESS TOURNAMENT AMONG ADVOCATES
03.02.2016 14:05

Dear advocates

IRZ  realizes a program of experience exchange  by  the
Union of Advocates of Germany and  German  Federal Bar
Association.Only advocates knowing German can
participate in this program.

For participationg in the program you should  fill in the
application form  and  sumbit in until 7 March, 2016.

In case of questions  apply to the coordinator  of Armenian
IRZ  Nelli Tovamasyan.( irzarmenien@gmail.com , (+374)
10 565235,  (+374) 93 552199): ).

RECOMENDED_NEWS

20.02.2016Today on 20,
February a Chess
championship was held
among advocates in the
Chamber of Advocates of RA.
Two dozen advocates have
submitted applications , who
tried their chess skills against
each other.
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